
 
 
“How much do you love me?” Brenda asked her 
two-year-old son. Jonah held out his hands about 
a foot apart and said, “I love you this much.” 

 
Paul turned to Jonah’s twin sister and asked her, 
“Hannah, how much do you love me?” Hannah 
extended her hands as far apart as they would 
go. “I love you this much,” she said. 

 
Four-year-old Kevin was watching closely. 
When Brenda and Paul asked him how much he 
loved them, they expected him to copy the 
actions of his younger brother and sister. Instead, 
he spread his arms out in front of him as wide as 
possible and then curled them down and behind 
his back until they met. Kevin said, “This is how 
much I love you, all the way around.” 
 
Brenda and Paul looked at each other in 
amazement. Kevin understood that the greatest 
love is all-encompassing! 
 

If your sweetheart asks you how much you love 
her on Valentine’s Day, you probably should not 
just stretch out your arms.  
 
You probably shouldn’t even curl them behind 
your back, unless you have a gift hidden there! 
 
Yet, it is in the outstretched arms of Jesus that 
we know the love God has for us—all of us. 
 

Perhaps you have seen pictures of Jesus with his 
arms spread wide on the cross. “This is love: not 
that we loved God, but that he loved us and sent 
his Son as an atoning sacrifice for our sins”  
(1 John 4:10). 
 
Valentine’s Day is a good day to express your 
love for the special people in your life. It is also 
a good time as Christians to remember that “We 
know and rely on the love God has for us. 
God is love. Whoever lives in love lives in God, 
and God in them” (1 John 4:16). 

 
Join us at church to celebrate more of God’s 
love. 
 

Upcoming Events in February 2021: 

On Monday, February 1, 2021, we begin enrolling students in 
Siloah Lutheran School for the 2021 – 2022 school year.  Call 
the school office at (414) 873 -8240 to enroll while seats are 
still available. 
 
On February 14, 2021, our church family will meet after 
church service for updates regarding our church and school. 

We observe CDC guidelines.  Therefore, church pews have 

been roped off allowing for limited seating capacity. To this 

end, those who are feeling unwell, or have underlying health 

conditions are asked to remain home and view the worship  

on Facebook, or YouTube. If you have a face mask, wear it to 

our church service. Otherwise, one will be provided for you. 

Church doors will open Sunday at 9:15 am and will be closed 

at 9:45 am.   Anyone arriving after 9:45 am will be redirected 

to Hoffmann Hall, so that the livestream is not interrupted. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/siloahlutheranchurchandschool/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfS_M_nCdmvonrGABVsc5Cw/videos



